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BRAZOS ISD SAFETY AND SECURITY MEETING MINUTES  
December 6, 2023 

 
 1.  Establish a quorum – Call to Order: The Brazos ISD Safety 
and Security Team held a Regular Meeting on Wednesday, December 6, 
2023 in the Brazos ISD Central Administration Office Board Room. 
Superintendent, Scott Rogers, began the meeting at 11:34 AM.  
Committee members present were, Shequita Dickerson, parent volunteer; 
Bradley Reinecker, Brazos ISD; Caleb McCain, BHS Principal; David 
Fischer; Wallis Police Department; Jessie Nanes, Brazos ISD 
Technology; Clay Hudgins, Brazos ISD Administration; Kim Etheridge, 
Brazos ISD Administration; Denise Darracq, Austin County Security; 
Chad Norvell, Fort Bend County Constable; Chad Divin, BHS Teacher; 
Dennis Kulhanek, Wallis Volunteer Fire Department; Bennie Kanak; 
parent volunteer; Bailey Demny, District Nurse; Katie Allison, Director 
of Specialized Learning; Teresa Hansen, Transportation Supervisor; 
Eddie Flores, Wallis Police Department  and Scott Rogers, Brazos ISD 
Superintendent. 
 2. Introductions/Sign In: Brazos ISD Superintendent, Scott 
Rogers, welcomed everyone to the meeting and reminded all attendees 
to sign in on the sheet provided. New member, Bailey Demny, District 
Nurse, was introduced. 
 3. Approval of August 9, 2023 meeting minutes: Superintendent, 
Scott Rogers, allowed the committee time to review the minutes. Chad 
Novell moved with a second by Denise Darracq to approve the minutes 
of the August 9, 2023 meeting. The motion passed unanimously. 

 4. Presentation and discussion only  
  4.1 Door sweep report:  Superintendent, Scott Rogers, 
reported that Brazos ISD has passed the past two door sweep checks.  

  4.Coordinate campus walkthroughs:  
  4.3 Guardian Program Review: Superintendent, Scott 
Rogers, updated the board on the Guardian Program. Trainings are 
conducted regularly.  

  4.4 Consult with local law enforcement agencies on how to 
increase their presence near district campuses: There is a presence 
around campuses and sporting events and it is appreciated by the safety 
& security committee.  
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  4.5 Review Raptor system: The Raptor system is an 
electronic system, mainly used as an app on cell phones and can be used 
to notify of emergencies, run drills and conduct trainings.  

  4.6 Review training on Psychological First Aide: 
Superintendent, Scott Rogers, asked that all members of the safety and 
security committee complete the Psychological First Aide training.  

 5. Action Items 

  There were no action items.  
 6. Schedule the next Safety & Security meeting: The next 
meeting will be scheduled and Lisa Kanak will get the date to the 
committee as soon as possible.  
 7. Adjourn: Chad Norvell moved with a second by David Fischer 
to adjourn the meeting. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting 
was adjourned at 11:57AM.  


